
Miami Valley District United Methodist Women (UMW) 

2021 Local Unit Leadership and Nomination Report 
      

Every year our Miami Valley District UMW Secretary updates our district Directory and mailing 
lists so that we can communicate and serve each other in the best way possible.  To assist our 
secretary with this very important task, please list below ALL of your officers for 2021 with their updated 
information so that we can send out e-mails and newsletters to current, correct addresses. Returned 
paper newsletters cost us money!  If you don’t have elected officers, please list a contact person.    

 
Please return by December 10, 2020 to: 

Evelyn West, MVD UMW Secretary, 532 Armand Drive, Troy, OH  45373 
or by e-mail to: ewest0345@gmail.com 

 
Name of your Local UMW Unit: ___________________________________________ 

Local United Methodist Church: __________________________________________ 

 
Name Street address 

City,  State, Zip 
E-mail Phone Office 

 
 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 
 

    

 


